
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor and Council 

From: Jenna Jarvis, Public Works Field Foreman 

Date: March 3, 2025 

Department: Public Works 
 

Hello everyone! 
 
We didn’t do our monthly hydrant flushing in February due to the freezing 
weather and didn’t want to create any more ice on the roads than we already had.  
 
We have some major projects that we are working on but of course will take a 
tremendous amount of time. In our spare time we have been scanning documents 
to become more digital and in case of an emergency where we lose all physical 
documents. We will also be focusing more on fixing headstones in the cemetery 
that have been neglected over the years. We will also be adding a closet at the 
community center to be able to store council meeting supplies instead of 
constantly hauling back and forth.  
 
February was one for the books for the public works crew as we were all hit hard 
with some kind of illness. Not only were we hit with illness we also had two 
wonderful people leave the public works crew to move onto better opportunities at 
different cities. These two crew members will be missed, I wish these two 
individuals’ success in wherever life takes them! 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful day! 
-Jenna Jarvis 
 
 
 

 


